
15th Annual Regional Perinatal Leaders’ Summit

Home Births: Obstetric & Pediatric Perspectives

12:30-1:15 pm   Registration and Lunch

1:15-1:30 pm     Welcome, Regional Statistics, and Introductions

Amy T. Nathan, MD
Medical Director, Perinatal Institute

1:30-2:30 pm Keynote speaker: 

Timothy J. Fisher, MD, MS, FACOG
Chair, Obstetrics and Gynecology
Chair, Department of Surgical Services
Cheshire Medical Center/Dartmouth-Hitchcock 
Keene

2:30-3:30 pm Panel Members

Jeff A. Drasnin, MD, FAAP, Pediatrics
ESD Pediatric Group, Cincinnati, Ohio

Jay H. Dritz, MD, FAAP, Neonatologist
Perinatal Institute, Cincinnati Children’s Hospital

Barbara J. Patridge, MD, FACOG, Obstetrics
Brown County Women’s Health, Georgetown, Ohio

3:30-3:45 pm Wrap-up and Evaluation

The purpose of this meeting is to bring together clinical and public health leaders 
to review and discuss current perinatal issues, data, and ideas that can be 
addressed to improve pregnancy outcomes within the region. See attached for 
continuing education information.

OBJECTIVES:

• Explore the challenges and realities of providing care for women giving 
birth at home and their infants

• Discuss the rising trend of “out-of-hospital” births and ACOG’s 
recommendations on planned home births

• Describe the roles of the obstetrician, pediatrician, and neonatologist who 
provide care to women and/or their infant who choose or have an 
unplanned home birth

CONTINUING EDUCATION INFORMATION:
Physician: Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center is accredited by the Accreditation Council for 
Continuing Medical Education to provide continuing medical education for physicians.

Cincinnati Children’s designates this live activity for a maximum of 2.25 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™. 
Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 

Nurses: 2.5 contact hours will be awarded to nurses who attend the entire program and complete an 
evaluation tool. 

Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center is an approved provider of continuing nursing education by 
the Ohio Nurses Association, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s 
Commission on Accreditation. (OBN-001-91) (OH-046, 9/1/2018).

DISCLOSURES: The presenter and planners have no conflict of interest related to this program. Cincinnati 
Children’s approved provider status does not imply endorsement of any commercial products displayed in 
conjunction with this activity.

Sponsored by the Cincinnati Children’s Perinatal Outreach Program 

CLICK HERE FOR FREE REGISTRATION
For more information, contact Danielle.Bolton@cchmc or 513-803-0957.

Friday, October 21, 2016     ● Cincinnati Children’s Sabin Auditorium

https://cchmc.cloud-cme.com/Ap2.aspx?EID=17633&P=10
mailto:Danielle.Bolton@cchmc

